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Family Support Learning Mentor 
A reminder that the school is most fortunate in having Miss 
Eli Williams as our Family Support Learning Mentor.  
Miss Williams supports families to ensure every child is able 
to achieve their potential. Eli’s brief is vast but if you have 
any concerns or worries about your child which is not directly 
linked to the work in the classroom, then Eli may be able to support you. 
You can contact Eli through the main office or directly on 07468 716926  

Wonderful 
It is so good to be back and to see the first signs of some normality returning. 
Please read this newsletter in conjunction with last Friday’s edition. Together they 
hopefully will give you all the information you need to support your child in their 
first few weeks back at school. 

Over the next few days you will receive various organisational details about your 
child’s new routine, such as PE days and homework. This information will usually 
be put in your child’s link books. In addition, you will see there are several forms in 
the link book including Visit and Photographic permissions as well as an E-safety 
form. Please ensure you read and complete all relevant information. 
Please help your child  by getting into the habit of regularly looking at their link 
book. It is the easiest way for the class teacher to send home any messages. Staff  
also look regularly to see if you have written any messages, so please feel free to 
tell us about anything you feel we need to know about. 
I am sure that if we work together, we will have a successful year. 

Goodbye Mrs Brown, Hello Mrs Jackson 
Many congratulations to Mrs Brown and her new husband Kevin who 
got married over the summer. 
You will not be surprised to know that she looked beautiful on their 
special day. 



 

Names on Clothing 
At this time of the year many parents have spent a lot of money on new uniforms. Please 
make sure all items are clearly labelled so that if they get lost they can be quickly returned 
to their owner. At the end of last term we had over  40 school jumpers unclaimed, none of 
them had a name! 

Have you changed your number? 
Please ensure that all contact details in the front of your child’s link 
book are  up to date. Remember that if you do change any contact      
details throughout the year then we need to be informed. 
Data collection sheets will be sent home very soon. Please ensure that 
they are updated and returned as soon as possible. 

Welcome 
A warm welcome to Mrs Petch and Miss Buchanan who 
officially join the school.  Mrs Petch will be teaching in 
Year Two and Miss Buchanan is in Year Five. 

Members of staff when talking to parents, will continue to wear a 
mask at the beginning and end of the school day, . 

Regardless of national guidelines, Warwickshire Local                   
Authority are encouraging all parents to wear a mask at the           
beginning and end of the school day, when approaching staff. 
Please support Wembrook and your child be adhering to this. 

Covid infections 
Although the guidelines have changed around self isolation for close contacts:  
Pupils under 18 do not have to self isolate. 
Adults who have been double vaccinated do not have to self isolate. 
 
The guidelines around caution and symptoms have not changed. 
If your child is displaying symptoms or are unwell they should not be in school and if 
they do come to school they will be sent home.  
Please help yourself, the school and your child by ensuring that if they have symptoms 
they are immediately tested and if negative then of course they may return. 
Although I believe there is reason to be confident that life will return to some kind of    
normal  this term, we all have a role to play in ensuring that infection rates are kept as low 
as possible at Wembrook. 
Thank you for your support. 


